
 
 

 PUNTA DEL ESTE EPRIX  - 17  MARCH 2018 

  
 

From Race Director Document No.: 12 
 

To All Competitors and Drivers    Date: 17 March 2018 

  
 

RACE DIRECTOR COMMUNICATION 
 

 

 
Pit lane  

For safety reason, cones have been installed at the entry to the garages. Drivers must follow the 
above mentioned line. Any infringement will be reported to the stewards and may be penalized 
during practice up to a drop of grid places and during the race up to drive through penalty. 
 
1st Chicane 
No changes to the briefing notes. 
 
 
Niels Wittich 
FIA Formula E Race Director 



 


